
   

Hmong International Academy 
1501 30th Avenue North, Minneapolis, MN 55411 
���Telephone: 612.668.2250 | Fax: 612.668.2260 

 

Community Listening & Conversation Sessions 
Dear Hmong International Academy Friends and Families, 
 

The Hmong International Academy would like to invite guardian 
of our students to join us for the community listening & 
conversation sessions. These meetings will be regarding to the 
future planning of HIA. Please attend the following meetings 
accordingly to the details provided.  
 

The Hmong International Academy looks forward to your 
participation.  
 

Light snacks will be provided 
 
v April 15, 2015 – English Able Speakers (5:30 PM – 7:00 PM) 
v April 20, 2015 – African American (5:30 PM – 7:00 PM) 
v April 27, 2015 – Hmong American (5:30 PM – 7:00 PM) 
v May 4, 2015 – Special Education (5:30 PM – 7:00 PM) 
v May 14, 2015 – Lesbian/Gay/Bisexual/Transgender (5:30 PM – 

7:30 PM) 
 

v Location: Hmong International Academy, 1501 30th Avenue 
North, Minneapolis, MN 55411 

v For questions and concerns, please call Paul Phang at 612-668-2257     
from 9 AM – 4:30 PM  

 
  


